Northwest State Community College in Archbold, Ohio, was awarded a grant #
MI-35894-21-60-A-39, under the Strengthening Community Colleges Training Grants,
sponsored by the US DOL Employment and Training Administration. They are seeking training
equipment to support the virtual and hands-on learning and training of NSCC students. The
requested equipment will specifically facilitate learning in automation, PLC programming,
Human Machine Interface (HMI), and networking.

An electronic copy of the RFP can be obtained by contacting Sarah Stubblefield, Project
Manager at sestubblefield@northweststate.edu or visit www.NorthwestState.edu .

Written proposals for providing services in this RFP are due by 5:00 PM on Friday, September
20, 2021.



